
This page was exported from - The Auroran 
Export date: Mon Apr 29 16:10:20 2024 / +0000  GMT

Reader not impressed by election ad

	When I flipped through the Auroran and saw John Gallo's advertisement my first thought was impressive with so many backyard

gatherings, and such a lovely smile on his face.

However, it dawned on me very quickly that the pictures were being duplicated. Not only are there exact duplicates of pictures but

on closer examination it became quite obvious that the backyard pictures appear to be the same backyard from different angles.  

We have been told by John Gallo that he has had hundreds of backyard gatherings to be the voice of the people.  This advertisement

implies lots of backyards and is very misleading. As well, John Gallo advocates that the voice of Aurorans need to be heard.  Are not

our elected officials, including John Gallo, currently representing Aurorans? Where has John Gallo's voice been for the last six

years?

Juanita Marks

Aurora
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